
 
 

Please help us with 
our Street Appeal

Find out more and register at www.marypotter.org.nz

or contact Phillip at street.appeal@marypotter.org.nz

Friday 17 and Saturday 18 May 2019

We need volunteers in Wellington, Porirua and Kāpiti to be 

street collectors during our 2019 Annual Appeal. Can you 

spare an hour or two to help us keep hospice care free?

Interested in helping us?


